VANTUYL

GROUP
1550 E. Missouri, Suite 300, Phoenix, AZ 85014

Office: (602) 230-1051 | Fax: (602) 230-2826 |

3/18/08

STAFF APPROVAL NARRATIVE-Airpark Chrysler/Jeep New Entry

<

Mr. Tim Curtis,

On behalf of the Van Tuyl Group, attached you will find the submitted Staff Approval
for the New Entry of Airpark Chrysler/Jeep located at 15656 N. Hayden Rd. Attached you will
find the completed application, context aerial, photos of the site, site plan, material sample, and
clevation drawings. There are to be no changes to landscaping.

The nature of our request is to improve the image of the facilities entry, along with
provide a more appealing entrance for the customers. Our efforts are to improve the facilities
aesthetic look by abiding to the City of Scottsdale Ordinance. If there are any further details on
any aspect of the submittal do not hesitate to call or contact us.

Respectfully,

Max D. Hunt
MhuntO] @ Viaig.com
480-239-2341




